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24th May, 1961.

Dear Dr. Tate,

Thank you for your letter of 23rd May. We are conducting
two residential courses for foreigners this year, one in Bangor
and one in Manchester, and each of them is described in the
enclosed brochures.

The Manchester one, held in our residential college, Holly
Royde, can be attended for any one of the three weeks of its duration:
from July 1lst to 22nd. The one in Bangor is described on page 6
of the brochure and can be attended for any or all of the three
weeks of the School. The course is not actually shown in the
brochure for the third week but will almost certainly take place.

At each of these courses instruction will be given in the English
Language.

There is still rocom for one or two pecple to attend either
course in any of these weeks.

Tours sincerely,

Dr. R. B. Tate,
Department of Spanish,
The University,
Nottingham,

BW.




